
 
 

BAHA RULE OF TWO POLICY 
Throughout the hockey season appropriate player supervision should be a priority for all BAHA teams and staff. As such, 
Beaumont Amateur Hockey Association is implementing the “The Rule Of Two” policy that is mentioned throughout 
Hockey Canada HCSP material and Hockey Canada Coaching Materials. This list describes the “The Rule Of Two”  

Supervisory Responsibilities 

- Dressing Room 
Players should be supervised at all times. A lone personnel member should never be in the dressing room with 
players at any time, especially when players are showering or changing: two (2) adults are to be present in the 
dressing room together. 

- Teams with Female Players 
Recommend that when using the “The Rule Of Two” with female hockey teams, there shall be 2 female 
supervisors with the players whenever possible. If two female supervisors is not possible there may be one male 
(1) male and one (1) female supervisor. At least one (1) female must be present at all times. 
*Please refer to the Hockey Edmonton Female Dressing Room Policy & the Co-Ed Dressing Room Policy for 
dressing room codes on Co-ed teams. 

In signing this agreement the BAHA team staff for the below mentioned team is in agreeance of following the “The Rule 
Of Two”. 

Team Name: _________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________                                   ___________________________ 

Head Coach                                                                      Manager                                       

_________________________                        ____________________________ 

Assistant Coach                                                               Assistant Coach 

_________________________   _____________________________ 

Assistant Coach                                                            Assistant Coach 

_________________________ 

Assistant Coach 


